Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Where we refer to ‘disabled people’, we are referring to the definition included in the Equality Act 2010:

“You’re disabled under the Equality Act 2010 if you have a physical or mental impairment that has a ‘substantial’ and ‘long-term’ negative effect on your ability to do normal daily activities.”

Please see FOIA attached.

Please find the completed questionnaire attached.  
Data for 2015/16 and in some instances 2016/17, is not held by Leicester City Council.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit which for local government is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending more than 18 hours in determining whether the department holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

In response to the questions attached, the information requested is not held in a reportable format. The data would be recorded on an individual’s case file and would require the manual trawl of all relevant Social Care records.   

This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act, because under the provisions of section 12.1 of the Act, the Council estimates that to comply with your request in its current form will exceed the appropriate limit.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
